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Comments: I do not accept the use of further shutdown of Alaska Wilderness. I also strongly urge that

Commenting only be taken seriously by TRUE ALASKAN RESIDENTS. After spending 10 minutes reading the

negative comments pro-wilderness from people all over the eastern United States, it goes to show that a BOT

system has been put in Place. 

I am a Born and Raised Alaskan and we Respect the wilderness and Enjoy Snowmachining. Most of these

commentors I guarantee could never Identify where Nellie Juan or the Snow river is actually located I guarantee

they couldnt tell you whether is was in Kenai or Between Moose Pass and Seward. 

 

I DO NOT SUPPORT THE FURTHER SHUTDOWN OF THE NATIONAL FOREST THAT I PAY TO USE AND

PROTECT WHILE ENJOYING THE GREAT OUTDOORS ON MY SNOWMACHINE!


